
Neighborliness Project

﻿IDC is resuming its grassroot project, Neighborliness Project, which we can collaborate. You
will find the details below. Please announce this project to your congregation, students, etc.
Forward it to others and feel free to contact us at 
973-353-9333 
for questions and details.

One of the unfortunate consequences of 21st century lifestyle is the weakening of relationships
and interactions between neighbors and neighboring communities. As a result, people care less
about each other because they don't share with and know enough about each other.

We believe by breaking bread together we will have a stronger dialog and better understanding
of each other’s values and ethnicity. This will set an example for our children to follow and make
our and future communities a better place to live in.

The IDC realizes this is a problem in society. In order to improve the interaction between
neighbors and communities, the IDC launched Neighborliness Project. 

We are hopeful that this project will deepen the relationship amongst members of all faiths in
our community, be fruitful with many outcomes, and continue in the coming years.

IDC organized has been organizing this project in Ramadan for several years and we want to
do it year aroud. 

If you or your friends want to be a part of this project and enjoy the warmth of Turkish hospitality
along with ingenious and delicious Turkish food, please let us know. IDC will arrange a
Turkish-American family by whom you will be hosted as their guests.

We would like this to be an opportunity for a continued dialog and relationship that will last. 

We wish to see you at our homes soon!
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